
TRANS-ATLANTIC SERVICE – 

PROFORMA SCHEDULE 

UPDATE (AL4) 

Jan 08, 2024 

Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

Please be advised that the current AL4 Proforma Schedule will be changed to 

a new 7 vessel Proforma Schedule starting from week 04 2024. This will be a 

temporary Proforma Schedule implemented over the AL4 winter season 

sailings expiring in week 16 2024. 

The new 7 vessel Proforma Schedule introduces changes to USHOU port call 

only by increasing transit time for this port by 4 days - please refer to the 

following table highlighting the differences in transit times: 

 



For further details please refer to our published schedule. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales 

account representative for additional support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd. 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/published

